
ADEPT in the media – March 2020 

Environment: 
 
Transport Network 
ADEPT urges 'environment budget' and funding reform 
https://www.transport-network.co.uk/ADEPT-urges-environment-budget-and-funding-
reform/16503 
 
Environment Journal 
Can we plant our way to carbon neutrality by 2030? 
https://environmentjournal.online/articles/can-we-plant-our-way-to-carbon-neutrality-by-
2030/  
 
STBS: 
 
Highways Magazine  
https://edition.pagesuite-
professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=2dae9c2b-
064e-45b3-986f-fd217f71d22c  
Pg16 STBs and the push for a national plan 
 
Aviation Strategy: 
 
CAPA 
Aviation Sustainability and the Environment, CAPA 09-Mar-2020 (scroll down to end of 
page) 
https://centreforaviation.com/analysis/reports/aviation-sustainability-and-the-
environment-capa-09-mar-2020-516511 
 
Highways Today 
ADEPT calls for a national strategy for the future of British aviation 
https://highways.today/2020/03/04/adept-strategy-aviation/ 
 
International Airport Review 
ADEPT calls for UK aviation environmental and economic strategy 
https://www.internationalairportreview.com/news/113228/adept-uk-aviation-
environmental-economic-strategy/ 
 
Planning 
How the ruling rejecting Heathrow expansion will affect other projects and policies 
https://www.planningresource.co.uk/article/1676106/ruling-rejecting-heathrow-expansion-
will-affect-projects-policies 
 
Transport Network 
ADEPT calls for national aviation strategy 
https://www.transport-network.co.uk/ADEPT-calls-for-national-aviation-strategy/16497 
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Transport Xtra 
Council officers call for airports rethink 
https://www.transportxtra.com/publications/local-transport-today/news/63612/council-
officers-call-for-airports-rethink 
 
 
Waste Joint statement: 
 
Business Green  
Self-isolating: Waste industry issues coronavirus guidelines for recycling  
https://www.businessgreen.com/news/4013074/self-isolating-waste-industry-issues-
coronavirus-guidelines-recycling  
 
Letsrecycle.com: 
Sector issues joint COVID-19 message to public 
https://www.letsrecycle.com/news/latest-news/sector-issues-joint-covid-19-message-to-
public/   
 
Circular Online: 
Message from waste sector to public: “We’re working hard to maintain your services”  
https://www.circularonline.co.uk/news/message-from-waste-sector-to-public-were-
working-hard-to-maintain-your-services/   
 
Resource magazine:  
UK waste and recycling companies issue joint coronavirus statement 
https://resource.co/article/uk-waste-and-recycling-companies-issue-joint-coronavirus-
statement  
 
Politics home: 
We’re working hard to maintain your recycling and waste services 
https://www.politicshome.com/news/article/were-working-hard-to-maintain-your-
recycling-and-waste-services   
 
MRW: 
Waste industry asks householders to help prevent infection 
https://www.mrw.co.uk/news/waste-industry-asks-householders-to-help-prevent-infection-
25-03-2020/    
 
Highways workers press release: 
 
Transport Network:  
ADEPT calls for support for ‘Highways Heroes’ 
https://www.transport-network.co.uk/ADEPT-calls-for-support-for-Highways-Heroes/16571 
 
PBC today:  
ADEPT calls for more support for highways key workers 
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https://www.pbctoday.co.uk/news/planning-construction-news/highways-key-
workers/73859/  
 
Highways Magazine:  
ADEPT calls for support for ‘Highways Heroes’ 
https://www.highwaysmagazine.co.uk/ADEPT-calls-for-support-for-Highways-Heroes/8211  
 
Highways Magazine  
LGTAG calls on government to protect supply chains:  
https://www.highwaysmagazine.co.uk/LGTAG-calls-on-government-to-protect-supply-
chains/8225   
 
Place North West 
Telcom expands infrastructure reach 
https://www.placenorthwest.co.uk/news/telcom-expands-infrastructure-reach/  
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